Sent: Wednesday, 12 July 2023 10:46 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Object to the development, DA2023/0130, Site 109A Church Street
LIDCOMBE NSW 2141

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

To Whom it may concern

Organic waste transfer stations is a good idea itself. But It’s really not a thoughtful idea to be built at such close to
the residential area.

Organic waste transfer stations can be harmful smoke and pollution affect the health, well-being and way of life of
local residents. And also can create unpleasant odors and attract rats, cockroaches, pests and rodents. It will effect
to local business value and living environment.

As local residents, we are deeply worried and strongly opposed to the
government's plan. | hope the government can listen to the residents!

Yours Sincerely
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